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TSG-SA WG4 (SA4) would like to thank CN1 and T2 on the above referred LSs. As the inclusion of 
UMTS_AMR_2 in R99 affects the R99 dual mode UMTS & GSM terminals (not the single mode UMTS 
terminals), it is important that all working groups take action as soon as possible to update their specifications. 

SA4 has approved (at SA4#19 on 3-7 December 2001) a CR on the inclusion of UMTS_AMR_2 codec type in 
the Codec List specification TS 26.103 (R99), as requested by CN1 and T2. The CR will be presented for 
approval at TSG-SA#14.  

No necessary changes have been identified for other TSs under SA4 responsibility (e.g., TSs 26.071 and 
26.093) but the issue is still under consideration.  

 

Date of Next TSG SA4 Meetings: 
SA4 #20 18th – 22nd February 2002 

SA4 #21 20th – 24th May 2002 

 

 

 

 
 


